Urgent
EDN-HE(21)B(15)15/2021-V

Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Dated: Shimla-171001 the 1€ December, 2023
To
1. All the Principals, Govt. Degree/Skt. Colleges in HP.
2. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in HP.
Subject: - Instructions regarding safety and security of students during

educational /picnic tour.

In continuation to this Directorate letter of even No. dated 16/12/2023 on
the subject cited above.

In this connection, you are hereby directed that head of the institutions will
be responsible for any lapse during organizing tour programmes. Educational/picnic tour must be
planned keeping in view weather and visibility conditions of the area. The driver of the vehicles
hired for the tour should be directed to piy the vehicle only when there is sufficient visibility in
order to avoid any mishap during the journey.

Any lapse in this regard will be viewed seriously.

++ Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh.

Endst. No. Even dated Shimla -1 the {% December, 2023
Copy forinformation and necessary action is forwarded to:-

‘Woc;:nical Officer I.T. Cell, D.H.E. (Internal), to upload the same on departmental

: website. ™
2. Guard File. :

- Director of Hiéher Education
Himachal Pradesh.




